Dear Mayor NAME,

Our community would benefit from the creation of a statewide railway program. Planning and investment through a program like this would result in fast, frequent, affordable train service, between communities throughout our state.

Will you endorse this idea? I am asking you to personalize the attached letter and send it to Governor Pritzker and the members of the Illinois General Assembly who represent our community. Your leadership and your voice can make a difference.

The High Speed Rail Alliance is coordinating this effort. If you participate, please send a copy of your letter to me and to the Alliance, at info@hsrail.org, or High Speed Rail Alliance, 4765 N. Lincoln Ave., Chicago, IL 60625.

Sincerely,
YOUR NAME

YOUR RESIDENTIAL ADDRESS
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